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Dear Parents/ Carers  

Updated Advice Regarding Coronavirus 

 

I want to reassure you that we are in daily contact with the Department of Education about 

government decisions and messages regarding the national response to Covid-19.  We are taking a 

clear and responsible approach and our focus currently is to follow the guidance of the 

government.   

 

It is widely reported this morning that the government is considering introducing significant measures 

today and with the announcement that Ireland is closing all schools from tomorrow, we wanted to 

update you on our plans should this become the case in the UK.   

 

Whilst everybody’s health is the primary concern, the school wishes to ensure that the children’s 

education does not suffer.  Whilst it is difficult to reproduce the full learning environment outside 

school, it is intended to provide activities each morning as closely linked to what they would have 

been teaching as possible.  These will be emailed to you each school day by 9am.  It is hoped that 

you will complete these activities with your child(ren) and we can maintain as much learning as 

possible through these tough and unprecedented times.   

 

Please could you make sure that we have your most up to date email address to ensure that you 

receive these activities.   Should you have any queries regarding any of the activities then please 

email both myself and the office email where we will endeavour to answer them.    The email 

addresses are as follows:- 

Mrs Kenny            headteacher@allsaints-leigh.staffs.sch.uk 

Mrs Flannagan    office@allsaints-leigh.staffs.sch.uk  

 

If any parents/carers would struggle to access and support the daily lessons in this way, please 

contact us to discuss an alternative arrangement.   

 

Staff will be in regular contact with each other during this period and if any staff members become 

unwell, we will do our best to ensure that the other members provide activities.   

 

We thank-you for your continued support through these challenging times.  

 

 

Kind regards 

A Kenny 

A Kenny 

Headteacher 
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